
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAMPAIGN 

BULLETIN 
Front Member Welds 

Quality Assurance Hold 
  

Reference: PC497 
Date: October 21, 2016 

 
Attention: Dealer Principal, Sales, Service & Parts Managers 

QUALITY ACTION 

PC497 | Update 

 

 

 

 ***** Detailed Information ***** 

 

On October 14th, 2016, Nissan announced a Quality Assurance (QA) Hold on certain 

MY2017 Nissan Altima and Maxima vehicles identified in Service Comm as a precaution. 

Further investigation by Nissan confirmed the subject vehicles meet Nissan’s standards and 

applicable regulations and require no further action.  Accordingly, the Quality Assurance 

Hold is rescinded.   

 

IMPORTANT:  Effective immediately, the Quality Assurance Hold is rescinded and 

the subject vehicles may be released for sale.  

 

***** What Dealers Should Do ***** 

 

1. Effective immediately, dealers may release for sale any vehicles in dealer inventory 

affected by this quality hold. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  

 

NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC. 

Aftersales DIVISION 

 

Affected 

Models/Years: 

Affected 

Population: 

Dealer 

Inventory: 

SERVICE COMM 

Deactivation date: 

Stop Sale 

 In Effect 

MY2017 Altima (L33) 
NA 

408 
October 22, 2016 NO 

MY2017 Maxima (A36) 152 


